
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF JOINT FIELD MEETING OF  
THE ASCC & PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
PROPOSED CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT AMENDMENT X7D-30 FOR 

WOODSIDE PRIORY –  
 

VIEWING OF ARTIFICIAL TURF AT WOODSIDE SCHOOL 
 
 
This is to notify you that a field meeting has been scheduled by the Town of 

Portola Valley’s Architectural and Site Control Commission and Planning 

Commission to conduct continued preliminary review of proposed 

CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT AMENDMENT (which includes parcel merger with 

the “Rutherford” parcel, berm removal, replacing the track with a larger, 

regulation size facility and 2.39 acres of artificial turf infill) located at 302 Portola 

Road.  The property is owned by The Woodside Priory and is identified as APN:  

079-053-320.  

 

** Please note this field meeting will take place at the Woodside School 

located at 3195 Woodside Road to view the artificial turf surface.  

Commissioners will meet at the site in front of the office. 

 

Architectural and Site Control Commission field meeting has been scheduled for  

Monday, September 24, 2012 at 4:00 p.m. at the site.  Although this meeting is 

not a public hearing, you are invited to attend and provide written or verbal 

comments.   

 

You may review plans and related materials at Town Hall Building and Planning 

Department, Monday – Friday, 8:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. and 3:00 – 5:00 p.m. 

 

Dated:    September 14, 2012    Carol Borck 
        Planning Technician 


